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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
All Reception classes will be visiting ‘Stockeld Park’ on Friday 10th December 2021 to take part in a Winter 
Wonderland experience. The day will consist of three main activities: they will step into the magical world of ‘The 
Enchanted Forest’ where they will discover a hidden adventure play amongst acres of ancient woodland. Following 
this, the children will explore the ‘Magical Maze’ in order to find the hidden objects. To complete the day, the 
children will be invited to watch a special Christmas Panto inspired by Hans Christian Anderson’s fairy tale, The 
Snow Queen.   
 
We will be leaving school by coach at 9:10am and it is especially important that children are in school on time. 
We will arrive back at approximately 2:50pm, which should mean all children can be picked up at the usual time 
of 3:00pm. The time is dependent on traffic, but we will send an update if there are any delays. All children will 
need a packed lunch on the day. As children in FS2 are entitled to a free school meal, this can be provided by 
school, however we appreciate that many parents will want to provide their own packed lunch. If you would like 
your child to receive a school provided packed lunch, please indicate on the slip below.  
 
Many of the activities will take part outside so please ensure that your child comes to school in full school uniform 
plus a winter coat, hat and gloves. They will need to wear sensible shoes for walking outdoors.  
 
The cost of the trip is as follows: ticket price per child = £15.00, coach cost per child = £7.30. We are asking for 
a contribution of £15.00 to help go towards the cost of the trip, the school will be subsiding the rest of the cost.  
Please send your money in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class clearly labelled. We are happy for 
you to pay in weekly instalments or you can pay the full amount by Monday 6th December 2021.  
 
Please note: Unfortunately, we are unable to consider refunds for non-attendance as the school is committed to 
non-refundable deposits and payments at the time of booking trips and educational visits.   
 
 

          Yours faithfully, 
          The Reception Team 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child _________________________________ in class _______________ to take part in the 

Reception trip to Stockeld Park on Friday 10th December 2021.  

I have enclosed the amount of £15.00           Please tick to indicate yes. 

I would like my child to be provided with a school packed lunch          Yes               No  

Signed _______________________________________________________ Parent/Carer. 

Please tick if you give permission for the trip pictures of your child to go on the school website/Facebook page.  

Emergency telephone number: _________________________________________ 

If your child has any medical needs, please include this information: _____________________________________________ 
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